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Thank you for having a hearing on HB 3390. I am an Oregon resident in Corvallis, 

Benton County.  I strongly support this bill. Oregon should be a leader in the nation to 

prevent the subjugation of sentient animals for profit by forcing them to live in cages 

and suffer horrific deaths.  These cages, with nothing more than wire mesh flooring, 

often in extreme temperatures, is inhumane and no longer defensible given our 

informed understanding today.  These terrified animals are too often killed by anal 

electrocution, neck breaking, or other crude and gruesome methods.  This barbarism 

is no longer acceptable given how animal behavior now informs us.  Please vote for 

humanity and animal welfare. 


